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Members Update for July 28th, 2022 

 

Bargaining Committee Election Results -  A big thank you to everyone who took the time to vote on our vacant 

bargaining committee position today.  Voting was open from 8am – 5pm and we have the results for you. 

Number of eligible voters: 537 

Number of votes cast: 182 

Number of voter choices: 4 members running in the election 

New Bargaining Committee Member :  Darlene Barrick 

I want to welcome Darlene to the Bargaining Team. I know she will do a fantastic job for all of our members, the same 

way she has done with all of our notes from meetings and her involvement with the Social Committee, Women’s 

Committee and helping organize our Christmas Parties.  Darlene is a valued member of our Executive and contributes 

regularly to the Local above and beyond what her job description is. 

 

Bargaining Update  - Next Friday, August 5th, our Local will begin the process of Local bargaining with the HWDSB.  Our 

first meeting will not have any proposals or actual language change discussions.  The purpose of the meeting is to meet 

and greet the bargaining team members from the HWDSB, go over the Central/Local split in bargaining parameters and 

discuss the ground rules for bargaining.  By law we are required to meet with the employer within a set time frame now 

that the Central/Local split in bargaining items has been finalized by the OSBCU, the Crown and the CTA.  Our next 

scheduled meeting for Local Bargaining will not be until September and prior to that, your Bargaining Committee will set 

up a members meeting to discuss our Local Bargaining Priorities with anyone interested. 

 

I’m extending the long weekend to four days and taking a vacation day tomorrow.  Please continue to contact one of our 

stewards for assistance and if needed, they will get in touch with an Exec member for any additional support needed. 

Cheers, 

Blake 
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